
 Meeting on the territory of the Musqueam, Squamish and Tsleil-Waututh Nations 
 

 

 

10 November 2022 

 

To: UCV Membership 

 

Fr: Gordon D Gram, Treasurer 

 

UCV ByLaws require that the Board present financial statements to members of the Church 

at the AGM and that these be made available 14 days before the meeting. 

 

Accordingly, the UCV Financial Statements 30 June 2022 with the Auditor’s Report are 

hereby made available and shall be presented at the AGM on 27 November 2022. 

 

If you have any questions please email me at gordongram@me.com or call me at 604-644-

4351. 

 

Thank you, 

Gordon D. Gram 

Treasurer 
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